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PESTICIDE APPLICATIONS 

 

Effective August 15, 1999, the Illinois General Assembly passed PA 91-0099 

(SB527) requiring that public schools notify parent(s)/guardian(s) and school 

employees at least two business days prior to any pesticide applications on school 

grounds. The term “pesticide” includes insecticides, herbicides, rodenticides, and 

fungicides. The notification requirement extends to both indoor and outdoor pesticide 
applications. Excluded from the notification requirement are antimicrobials (such as 

disinfectants, sanitizers, or deodorizers), insecticide baits, and rodenticide baits. 

 
All District 214 schools and programs have established a registry of people who wish to 

be notified. Notification can be included in newsletters, bulletins, calendars, or other 

correspondence currently published by the school and district. To be included in the 

registry, please contact your student’s school/program for more information. 
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